
 

 

 

My dear friend in Christ:  

Thank you for being a messenger of God’s love to our culture, which desperately needs to  

encounter Him. The bishops greatly appreciate your efforts to foster a culture that cherishes all 

human life.  

Each October (Respect Life Month), the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops kicks off a new 

cycle of the Respect Life Program—a year-round, nationwide effort to help Catholics  

understand, value, and become engaged with cultivating respect for life.  

These materials are developed as tools to help you integrate the Gospel of Life into your  

respective work or ministry. The folder, its contents, and Spanish versions of the topical bulletin 

inserts are available to order in print. Along with other resources (many of which are available in 

both English and Spanish), they can also be downloaded online for free. 

For more information, visit www.usccb.org/respectlife. 

Thank you again for your support!  

Sincerely yours in Christ,  

 

 

Timothy Michael Cardinal Dolan 

Chairman, USCCB Committee on Pro-Life Activities  
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